
 

 

 

 

The Global Discussion Workshop was conducted at the Global Education Center for two-and-a- 

half days from the afternoon of December 4th to 6th. 46 students of the Global Awareness Course in 

1st and 2nd grade joined. It was refugee themed, and was not only about knowing the problem out we 

also divided into several groups to represent different countries and negotiate for refugee 

acceptance. This deepened our understanding.  

 On the third day we learned about SDGs. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It was a good time for each person. 

Global Discussion Workshop 



 

Students Impressions   

・I had a nice time and a lot of fun. It changed me. 

・the teacher explained in English and gave some hints. 

・I hope to join this program again. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


